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TEMPLETON BOARD OF HEALTH ADVISORY 
 

January 4, 2022 
 
 

As cases of COVID-19 continue to rise within our communities and the holiday gatherings ending, 
and in accordance with Governor Baker’s winter advisory, the Templeton Board of Health Agent 
is requesting that all persons wear a mask/face covering when conducting business in any of the 
town buildings (including town hall, library, senior center, DPW, Police and Fire Stations) 
regardless of vaccination status. 
 
While vaccination does prevent most hospitalizations and deaths due to COVID-19, it does not 
prevent transmission; wearing a mask/face covering will help to prevent transmission. 
 
If you are interested, there are still vaccines available (including for boosters) at the local 
pharmacies.  
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